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To                                    Date-02.02.2023  
The High Commissioner  
The Indian High Commission 

Sylhet 
Bangladesh 
 
 
Dear Sir/Mam  

 
 
We would hereby like to inform you that ANIRUDHA SARKER with Passport number 
A05006221 needs to come to Apollo Multispeciality Hospitals Kolkata forconsultation 

and necessary treatment under DR. AJAY KUMAR ARYA in the Department of 
ENT. The appointment has been scheduled on 03.03.2023 between 11:00 HRS. – 
12:00HRS 
 
The Patient needs to be accompanied by attendant: 
ARIBINDU SARKER ---PASSPORT NO--- A05006222 

Hope, you will take a kind initiative and help in this regard. Any courtesies extended to 
him/her for this matter would be highly appreciated. 
 
Yours truly     
  
 

 
Bhaskarjyoti Saha 
International Patient Services 
Tel- 00 91 33 23203040/ 2122 Ext 7880 
Mob: +91 0 9836265775 
E mail ID: ips_kol@apollohospitals.com 
 
NB: Before leaving your country please feel free to contact us for doctor’s availability and 
timing. 

 
This VISA INVITATION LETTER is absolutely free of cost. 
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